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• Capital Projects: 

 

Water Treatment Plant - Work in January:  Interior (painting, plumbing, etc.), Duolater 

(filter/aerator) delivered, Generator delivered/installed, PRV tested, 

process softeners painted.  

 

Links at Groveport/Sanitary -  Sanitary pump station/wash station design underway.  Also reevaluating 

Hillside improvements with Tom Walker and the design engineer.  

• Streets/Street: 

2015 Street Program Preparing bid documents and specifications. Project construction 

documents will also include Wirt Rd Pedestrian Ph 1 improvements. 

Bidding expected to occur in March 2015, with construction this 

spring/summer. 

• Development projects: 

 

Newport Vill Sec 4 - This project is being resurrected; construction was suspended in 2005 by 

the developer.  We were contacted in December 2014, of their intent to 

complete the final extension of Tallman Street, connecting it to Rohr Rd. 

Precon. meeting was held on 2/10.  Surety has been re-posted and 

inspection deposits made to the City.  Construction to resume immediately 

with the Tallman Street paving to be started when spring weather breaks. 

Developer anticipates to complete construction in late April 2015. 

 

Hendron Senior Village - Sewer construction east of SR 317 approaching completion.  

 

Van Trust Site/Rohr Rd -  Water line work alongside Rohr Road completed and tested. Final punch-

outs underway 

 

Opus Rick VIII site -  Greenpointe Dr cul-de-sac punchlist being addressed.  

 

Exel Site/Commerce Ct -  Site construction still underway. 

 

Aireast Ph 3 - Site construction continues. Site engineering design was approved in 

December.  Pontius Road water main extension is being reviewed.  

 


